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October 27, 2020 

 
 
Dear Woodland Park Families, 
 
 One of our longtime teachers, Mrs. Bennett, is retiring at the end of October. She has been a 
treasured member of our staff since 2000. I had the pleasure to work with Beverly back when we were 
both new teachers, more than 25 years ago at Cindrich Elementary in Surrey. It has been great to work 
with her again at Woodland Park. 
 
 Many of our Woodland Park Families have had their children in Mrs. Bennett’s class. Mrs. 
Bennet is a wonderful teacher who always did her best for her students and made great connections 
with children and their parents. Her passion and and expertise are not easily replaced. 
 
 On behalf of all of us at Woodland Park, we wish Mrs. Bennett a long and healthy retirement, 
full of all the adventures and enjoyment she deserves. Take care, Beverly, be well and stay safe! 
 
Sincerely,  

 
 
Paul Taylor, 
Principal 
 


